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To Whom it May Concern,

Please see our attached written representation regarding SPR Friston substation.

Kind Regards,

Jill and Peter Donker Curtius




Jill and Peter Donker Curtius IP 20023333 
Burrells Farmhouse 
Grove Road 
Knodishall 
IP17 1TJ 


Firstly I must say that we are in favour of green energy. However, to 
construct one of the largest substations ever to be built in Europe in the 
middle of a small, peaceful rural community just beggars belief. 


A large area of local coastline is already blighted by two power stations 
with a third one in the planning so we cannot understand why this 
substation has to come seven miles inland crossing roads, private 
properties and forever changing the peace and tranquility of our local 
village.  


Our daughter rides her horses on a daily bases along the roads and 
bridal paths right on the boundary of the proposed development area 
and we fear for her and her horses welfare because of increased 
commercial traffic. This is yet another aspect that SPR have failed to 
take into consideration. 


The light pollution too is a very troubling prospect. The dark skies that 
are so special will be forever lost. Wildlife, too many to mention will be 
negatively affected. 


It is just incomprehensible that this area was considered in the first 
place. 


This sets a precedent for further substations and how many more are we 
going to allow before we realise that what we have destroyed is not 
retrievable. 


We fully support the representation made by  SASES and Friston Parish 
Council. 


Jill and Peter Donker Curtius
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